
I write to object most strongly to the proposed development by Enfield Council on the Green 
Belt. 
The Green Belt was designated for a purpose, well-known to the developers;  health, access to 
countryside, air quality, relief from mental stress, etc. London’s expansion into a vast metropolis 
must be contained; the Green Belt was a sane way to do it and helps to make London an ok place 
to live.  Everyone can reach some countryside in about half an hour.
Thousands more homes in these areas will seriously jeopardise these benefits, as well as adding 
to congestion on roads, strain on local services and creation, in tower blocks of unhealthy living 
accommodation. 

I will support development on brown-field sites. 
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